St. Jimi’s in the Box
Parish of All Cats
123 Meow Street
Let-me-nap, ON M3O W5S

       January, 2020
Dear 


	As we come to the beginning of a new calendar year, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your active participation in the stewardship and discipleship of the Church. Without your gifts of time, talents and treasures, our ability to respond to God’s call in this time and place would be significantly limited. 
“You will be enriched in every way for your great generosity, which will produce thanksgiving to God through us; for the rendering of this ministry not only supplies the needs of the saints but also overflows with many thanksgivings to God.” 2 Corinthians 9:11-12
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Our faith teaches us that all we have is pure and generous gift from God and that our stewardship of that gift involves sharing generously as God has done with us. We give thanks that through discernment you have shared your gifts in supporting the Parish of All Cats as we respond to God’s call.
	In our parish life, we seek to provide a place where faith is nurtured, through worship, prayer and study; where a supportive community grows through fellowship; and where ministry to the wider community and world are increasingly important priorities. We will continue to do our best to discern and ensure that the financial gifts you entrust to use are used to best serve these ministry purposes. 
With sincere thanks and continuing prayers for your well-being in 2020.
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